
ANNOUNCEMENTS – MAY 13TH, 2024 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Today – District Regional Heritage Fair 

Friday, May 17th – NBTA Branch Day – NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 

Monday, May 20th – Victoria Day – NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 

 

Fish News 

Once the eggs are laid and the salmon have finished spawning, the salmon may stay in deep pools in the 

river over the winter and go to sea in the spring.  Tune in tomorrow to find out what they are called. 

Reminder of Expectations After School Bus Dismissal Time 

Students wait until their bus is called.  Walking students or those being picked up leave the school yard 

before the buses are called.  Bus students wait only at the bus zone area in front of school – NOT toward 

the bottom of the loading zone or at the gazebo or basketball court – playing soccer or basketball is not 

permitted at that time as this time is for waiting for your bus only. 

Math Competition 

Friday at the Math Competition, students represented our school of LMS very well.  This year, the 

competition was written in five different campuses and we had some outstanding performances.  This 

year, we had a District winner, a campus winner and a Provincial winner.   

Cheer 

A congratulations to our Cheer team who completed their final competition this season.  Our athletes 

placed 2nd this weekend after winning our Provincial title.  We are very proud of your championship run!  

You all performed very well and the coaches look forward to celebrating with you tomorrow at practice. 

Mr. Spirritts would also like to thank Ally, Hailey and Ms. Phillips for volunteering to coach this season.   

Thank you for all of your dedication. 

Dungeons & Dragons 

Good morning adventurers!  We will be resuming our regular scheduled date of Wednesday.  All 

adventurers are welcome to attend.  Let’s roll for initiative, LMS! 

Lunch 

Lewisville Middle School provide lunch to our students.  This is an all-inclusive service funded by the 

United Way (You Turns); however, if we wish for this to continue for the remainder of the year, there are 

some expectations that need to be followed: 

- Students, please remember that the lunch cart is available to all, however, there are some 

parameters around this. 

- If you have a lunch, please do not go to the lunch cart. 

- If you feel that the lunch provided is better than the one you brought, please do not go to the 

cart. 

- Please only take what you NEED and be mindful of the other students requiring this support. 

- And, you can only get lunch during your grade level lunch period!!! 

A special shoutout to Mrs. Lackie and our volunteers including staff and students.  The breakfast and 

lunch programs could not happen without their continued help!  THANK YOU ALL! 

 

   


